Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 12:40:13 PM Central European Summer Time

Subject: Final Report of the Cross-Community Working group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds
Date: Tuesday, 1 September 2020 at 13:54:05 Central European Summer Time

From: Joke Braeken

To: erika@erikamann.com, Ching Chiao

CC: Emily Barabas, Marika Konings, ccNSO Secretariat, Katrina Sataki

Dear Erika, Ching,

Please find included below a message from ccNSO Council Chair Katrina Sataki.

Dear Erika, Ching.

| am pleased to confirm that the ccNSO Council, during its meeting on 20 August, has adopted
the Final Report of the Cross-Community Working group on new gTLD Auction Proceeds dated 29
May 2020. As per the rules of the ccNSO, the decision to adopt the Final Report became effective
seven (7 days) after publication.

The ccNSO Council supports the recommendations 1-12 contained in the Final Report, as well as
the Guidance provided. The Council notes the minority positions contained in the Report, but

does not support any of them.

The Council expresses its appreciation and congratulates the Working Group, and specifically the
co-chairs of the CCWG AP - Erika Mann and Ching Ciao — for completion of the process.

Best regards,

Katrina Sataki, ccNSO Council Chair

Thank you.
Best regards,
Joke Braeken

ccNSO Policy Advisor
joke.braeken@icann.org

Follow @ccNSO on Twitter: https://twitter.com/ccNSO
Follow the ccNSO on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ccnso/
http://ccnso.icann.org
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